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DOCUMENTARY FILM SHOWING OF AN INCONVENIENT TRUTH

The Harvest 310 Foundation, announces the showing of the film “An
Inconvenient Truth” of former Vice-President Al Gore of the United States of
America (USA). This is a documentary film that will present an eye-opening and
compelling view of the future of planet Earth. It delivers a message that global
warming is real and poses a real threat to human and other organisms’ survival.
Hence, the need to act now and save the Earth.

Everyone is invited to watch this film.

For more information, contact Ms. Lolita Lofranco Dimol, President and
General Manager, Ms. Marilou C. dela Pefia, Operation Manager or Ms. Eileen P.
Cristobal, Project Coordinator of the Harvest 310 Foundation at St. Mathew
Subdivision Phase II, Malanday, San Mateo, Rizal with telephone no.: (02) 297-
0463 or at cellphone no.: 0921-498-5858; 0916-940-5033; and 0909-384-8719.
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